
Summer 2020

Welcome 
During this difficult time of Covid-19 the ReLeaf board has 
remained effective in continuing our meetings virtually so 
we can continue our goals of improving the green spaces 
and environment in Washington. We have also had some 
leadership changes that we are excited to share.

We are also happy to welcome Hannah 
Tubaugh! Hannah loves nature and trees 
and helping to take care of the 
environment. She’s loved being able to 
share her interest in ReLeaf with her own 
children and the children she comes into 
contact daily teaching at WMPCS.

 

Heather Moore Thienpont, President
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RELEAF 
WASHINGTON 

Plant, Promote & Protect
Plantings 

During  the  non-planting 
months  ReLeaf  has  been 
busy planning for the next 
upcoming  planting  season. 
A planning  committee  has 
been established. If you are 
interested  in  volunteering 
please  reach  out  to  us  at 
releafwashington@hotmail.
com.

Follow us online at 
www.releafwashington.com 

and on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/
releafwashington/.

Please join us in welcoming Susan Sizemore-
Watson to our ReLeaf board! Susan’s 
passion for the environment and her 
business background operating Watson In 
Homes, a successful local fabric and 
reupholstery store, will help ReLeaf 
continue to use our dollars and resources to 
the best of our ability.

Board Members

Volunteer 
Opportunities 

ReLeaf is in the process of 
forming committees. If you 
are interested in 
volunteering with our group 
please e-mail us or call 
252-945-1982. Thank you!
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Summer 2020

Memberships

 

Forest:  $1000+ 
Anonymous
Robin Arnold
Rod and Gina Cantrell

Sequoia:  $500 
Anonymous
Scott Campbell
Attila Nemecz
Elizabeth Sloan
Washington Garden Club

Live Oak:  $100 
Ulrich and Mary Alsentzer
Bill Axness
Jeff and Kat Barwick
Grace Bonner
Betsy Boxer
Lawrence Cantrell
David and Vivian Carter
Dr. Elizabeth and Russel Cook
Steven Cohen and Dawn Dolson
Rusty and Patsy Duke
Delyle and Louise Evans
Bill Ferrell
Richard Gerrard, Jr.
Swanson and Lind Graves
Marcia Griffin
Joe and Betsy Hester
Hon. Mac and Lou Hodges
Pat and Fred Holscher
Lydie and Archie Jennings
Betsy Kane
George and Jeannie Kountouris
Lynda Lane
Becky Leach
Dick Leach
Sabin Leach
Frank and Ginger Longino
Amy Lupton
Mary Todd Mackenzie
Joe McKoy and Margaret Ryan
Nan and Chris McLendon
Anne and Bruce Mears
Alan L. Mobley and Jeff Phipps
Muriel Moore
Emory Morgan

Rich and Beth Morin
Sue Nicholson
Catherine and Neal Patrick
Frank and Patti Phelps
William Richardson
Fred and Sallie Scales
Penny and Wayland Sermons
Mack and Susan Simpson
Larry and Sue Smithwick
Shirley and Ed Stone
Lentz and Tricia Stowe
Dr. Josh and Carol Tayloe
Heather and John Thienpont
Dewey and Barbara Walker
Mary Todd Warren
Chuck and Mia Williams
Dr. Richard and Judy Young

Red Oak:  $50 
Dianna Aideuis
Tom and Bet Archie
Jeffery and Louise Barker
Buck Buckman
David Carraway and Lisa Hodges
Jean and Barr Coleman
John A. Crew
Polk and Cathy Culpepper
Daughters of the American 
Revolution
Susan S. Dawson
Gary Duncan
Peter Farrell
Virginia Finnerty
Scott Fortenberry
Tom and Elaine Grubb
David and Mary Hocevar
David and Anna Holland
Dr. Rick and Cheri Howdy
Greg and Lele Judy
John and Maureen LaVake
Dr. Ernie and Sara Larkin
Jim and Katirie Leach
Nancy Leach and Essie O’Neal
Greg and Lele Judy
John and Maureen LaVake
Dr. Ernie and Sara Larkin
Jim and Katerie Leach

Nancy Leach and Essie O’Neal
Meredith McEwan 
Bill and Lois McLaughlin
Meredith Loughlin
Katherine N. Mitchell
Dr. Mike and Tish Moore
Jessie and Bob Paciocco
Charles Phillips
Pat and Bob Piacente
Beth and Marion Pippin
Ann and Thomas Rafferty
Kathleen and Ted Redman
Bob Rich
John and Janie Rodman
Courtney and Rob Rousseau
Jennifer Skvalara
Nancy Smyre
David and Cynthia Swarner
Hannah Tubaugh
Damon and Christy Walcott
Steve and Terry Walker
Chuck and Mia Williams
Warren and Elaine Wood

Cypress:  Under $50 
Jim Barwick
Rebecca Clark
David and Susan Connard
William and Ann Cummings
Marty Hackney
Jake and Mimi Jakubowski
Sue Jefferson
Rebecca M. Johnson
Ginny Jones
Sonia Kenner
Rodney and Barbara Lawrence
Billie Jean Mallison
Beth Oden
Travis Rogerson
James W. Shelton
Tommy and Pamela Swanner
Carol and Larry Windley
Rick and Mickie Zablocki
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